
 

 

31 October 2022 
 
 
Dear Families 
 
Reception Pizza Express School Trip 
 
Reception will be visiting Pizza Express on Tuesday 22 November 2022.  On the trip 
the children will learn about food hygiene, where food comes from and how to make a 
pizza.  We will then make our own pizzas following instructions. The learning 
experience is linked to our class text ‘The Little Red Hen Makes a Pizza’. 
 
There is no cost for this school trip. 
 
We will leave at 9.00am and return by 12.30pm.  The children will be eating their very 
own made pizza for lunch.  Children must wear their full school uniform and please 
ensure that they have a waterproof coat as we will be travelling on the Metro.  
 
We need 6 parent volunteers to accompany us on this trip. If you are available to help, 
I would be grateful if you could contact the school office no later than 3pm on Friday 4 
November.  A short meeting will be held on the morning of the trip to discuss safety 
protocols, in line with our risk assessment.  If we are over-subscribed for volunteers, 
names will be drawn out of a hat to allow the process to be fair for all interested parties. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

A.Micklethwaite 
 
 
Miss A Micklethwaite 
Assistant Head Teacher 
 


